November 9, 1944.

Mr. Leonard Orman,
5819 Malvern Avenue,
Philadelphia, Pa.

Dear Mr. Orman:

I thank you very much for your letter of the 6th instant;
also the carbon copy of your open letter to Red Smith, Ed Pollock
and Art Morrm' s

In confidence I am sending you a carbon copy of a letter I
have written lir. Ned Irish. It is perfectly plain and to the
point;

You and I both know the situation., If at any time in the
future you can supply me with added information I assure you that
I will appreciate it: I have some very interesting documents,
but do not propose to make them public. I would not want to

scandalize the boy. The fault is not with the boy, but with the
'ysm. |

I am also sending you a copy of a letter that Sam Smith,
United Press sports writer of XKansaes City, wrote me and my reply
to him. I am not a policeman nor am I endeavoring to persecute
or prosecute anybody. I am trying to save the finer things that

should be preserved in intercollegiate u.thlatloa. with buk.tba.ll
as ~one of the sports concerned. .

Very sincerely yours,

Dirobtor of Physical Education,
FCA:AH Varsity Basketball Coach.




